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Pursuant to the Public Finance Management Act, 2012 Section 137, the County 

Government of Kiambu invites nominations to the Budget and Economic 

Forum. The main purpose of the Forum is to provide a means for consultations 

by the county government on: 

(a) Preparation of county plans, the County Fiscal Strategy Paper and the 

Budget Review and Outlook Paper for the county; and 

(b) Matters relating to budgeting, the economy and financial 

management at the county level. 

The County Government calls on organizations within the county to nominate 

representatives for consideration for appointment to the Kiambu County 

Budget and Economic Forum. The nominating organization should provide 

information about the extent to which the nominee represents a road 

constituency/community in the county. 

The representatives will be persons nominated by organisations representing 

professionals, business, labour issues, women, persons with disabilities, the 

elderly and faith based groups at the county level. 

Written nominations should be submitted to the Office of the County Executive 

Committee Member (CECM) for Finance during working hours or emailed to 

economicplanningkiambu@gmail.com by Friday 21st October, 2022. 
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